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Free Training at NFSMI for 2014

Registration is NOW open for several upcoming training sessions at the National Food Service 
Management Institute (NFSMI) in Oxford, Mississippi. 

• February 19, 2014 – Family Child Care Fundamentals
• March 4, 2014 – HealthierUS School Challenge
• March 5-6, 2014 – Foundations for Training Excellence
• April 8, 2014 – Utilizing the Cafeteria as a Classroom & Cashier’s Training 
• April 9-10, 2014 – Healthy Cuisine for Kids
• May 6-7, 2014 – Culinary Techniques for Healthy School Meals
• May 8, 2014 – Financial Management for Managers
• June 9-13, 2014 – Orientation to School Nutrition Management
Click on the name of each training session for more information and a registration form.  

Registration and participant materials are free for each session.  Lunch will be provided.  Participants 
will receive certificates that reflect continuing professional education upon completion of each 
session. 

Registration is simple. Sign up online, fax, or mail your registration form to NFSMI. Space is limited, so 
reserve your seat early. 

NFSMI delivers training on a wide range of topics for child nutrition program professionals working in 
school nutrition and child care settings. To learn more about what NFSMI can do for you or to ask questions 
about these training sessions, call 800-321-3054 to speak to a member of the training team or go to 
www.nfsmi.org.

Trainings at the NFSMI headquarters in Mississippi are only one of the many options for taking 
advantage of NFSMI training. If you are unable to attend a training in person at NFSMI, please 
consider the following alternatives:

Free Online Courses
Visit the NFSMI website at www.nfsmi.org and click on the tab for NFSMI's Online Courses page   
(www.nfsmi.org/OnlineCourses) for more information.

Training Materials
NFSMI training materials (including participant workbooks and instructor guides) and other great 
resources such as posters, videos, webinars, and research summaries are on the NFSMI website at 
www.nfsmi.org. You may download and print any resource on the website for free and use for delivery 
of training in your area.




